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office@stgabrielscofeacademy.org    01788 222405 
 

14th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The first week back seems to have flown by, thank you for your help and support in 

ensuring such a smooth start to the year for our children (despite the rain at pick up time!).  

Next week, we would like to invite you to your child’s class for a parent information 

session after school, where you can hear key messages for the year ahead including how 

to support your child’s learning at home and what the children will be learning in school. 

Reception classes’ session includes important information about our shared learning 

platform ‘Tapestry’. Following Reception and Year 1 sessions, there will be a joint briefing 

about Phonics, our school’s approach to teaching children to read. It would be fantastic if 

you were able to join us for these important sessions! They should last around 20 minutes 

and children are welcome to attend with parents. Presentations will be sent home for 

anyone unable to attend.  

Parent Information Sessions 

Tuesday 20th  Wednesday 21st  Thursday 22nd  

Reception 3:30pm 

Year 1 3:30pm 

Nursery 3:45pm 

Phonics 4:00pm  

Year 3 3:30pm 

Year 4 4:00pm 

Year 2 3:30pm 

Year 6 4:00pm  

Year 5 4:15pm 

 

Your child will begin home reading and homework over the next few days and more 

information about both will be shared at these sessions.  

Finally, a reminder that, in line with government guidelines, school is closed on Bank 

Holiday Monday.   

 
Mr. A. Taylor 

Headteacher 
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